Community and Technical Colleges motion for ARPA funds

Delete $10.0 million from ARPA funding in House Sub. for Sub. for SB 267 for Community and
Technical Colleges and Washburn University included in the budget for the Office of the
Governor.

Add $23.7 million from ARPA funds for the following Community Colleges and Technical
Colleges as individual line items in the Governor's budget:

Community Colleges:

1)

$1.9 million to Seward CC — Professional Truck Driver program and Diesel Technology
lab

$2.8 million to Colby CC — Career and technical education agricultural center
$425,987 to Coffeyville CC — Construction, Electrical, Fire Science, and Welding
Technology programs.

$572,268 to Butler CC — Culinary Arts and Hospitality and Management Program

$4.0 million to Barton CC — Agriculture, Farm Machine, and Transportation Technology
Complex.

Technical Colleges:

1)
1.

2.
3.
4

o o

$3.9 million to Manhattan Tech — Biomanufacturing Program Expansion
$600,104 to Northwest Tech — Cybersecurity and Cryptosecurity

$2.5. million to North Central Tech — Carpentry and CDL

$2.5 million to Washburn Tech — Manufacturing training center

$2.0 million to Wichita State Tech — Smart Manufacturing, Industry Training 4.0,
Associated Degree Nursing programs

$500,000 to Flint Hills Tech — Welding equipment

$2.0 million to Salina Tech — Automation and maintenance.



